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A nonprofit public benefit organization for retired men devoted to the promotion of independence and dignity of retirement.
Meets the first Monday of every month at 11:45 in the Plaza Room, Julie Drive, Yuba City
Maintenance of membership requires regular attendance. Branch Executive Committee (BEC) meeting follows the monthly
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Tom Bethards, 530-632-6751
chevyman6l@comcast.net

Hey Fellas,

The June Luncheon represents the halfway point of the year for 2022 SIR Branch 45. At this point the
Nominating Committee will start actively seeking to nominate members for offices that are either vacant or the
officer has completed his term. The offices at the top of the list to be filled are Secretary and Little SIR. Yes,
these positions take a little of your time and a small amount of work however, it is rewarding to be part of the
team that makes SIR Branch 45 work. If approached, consider it.

Regrettably the May Ladies Day Luncheon was cancelled. 36 tickets were purchased however 50 ticket sales
minimum are needed for the luncheon to pay for itself. Better luck for the up coming Christmas party.

Big SIR,
Tom Bethards

Thomas Bethards
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Attendance: Bill Crocker
Asst. Attendance: Mike Gyorfi
Badges: Bill Smith

Bicycling: Bill Craig

Asst. Bicycling: Gilbert Corchado

Bocce Ball: Carey Saunders
Asst. Bocce Ball: Jack Schoen
Bowling: Ray Buttacavoli
Asst. Bowling: Jeff Brockman
Card Guy: Phil Higgason
Cashier: Fred Preston

Asst. Cashier: Darel Abbott

Committee Chairs

Chaplain: Vacant

Asst. Chaplain: Dieter Rex
Fine Dining: Rich Dettmer
Fishing: Fred Preston
Asst. Fishing: Pat Dilling
Golf: Dennis Dempsey
Asst. Golf: Peter Brennan
Historian: Bill Crocker
Membership: Bill Crocker
Photography: Bob Engen
Photographer: Richard Grant
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Pool: Ruben Gomez

Asst. Pool: Bob Penix

Roster: Bill Crocker

Asst. Roster: Roy Meli
Sunshine: Dennis Dempsey
Asst. Sunshine: James Anderson
Travel: Vacant

Asst. Travel: Vacant

Website: Bill Crocker

Asst. Website: Gary Kim



From the last meeting

Carl Jacobi is presented his 90 year senior award by Big Sir Tom
Bethards

Megan Anderson, Manager of Sutter Animal Services received her
certificate of appreciation from Little Sir Manny Cardoza.

New members being inducted
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ACTIVITIES

YUBA CITY/MARYSVILLE BOWLING
Ray Buttacavoli, 530-329-2038
Jeff Brockman, 530-755-0746

Nothing but surprises from the Beale Commander. Effective Monday, December 13™ the bowling
center could go back to using all the lanes. So, this past Wednesday was our first session “bowling together”
again. It seemed that the bowlers had a more enjoyable time being able to interact with each other rather than
being separated. We had to remember what it was like to bowl with “bowling courtesy.”

We bowl on Wednesdays at 11:00 AM. Al are still welcome to bowl with us, but if you have not
bowled with us since we moved to Beale AFB, it will be necessary to contact me so that we can start the
paperwork for the Guest Pass. You can contact me at the phone number above or via email at
rdb0416@comcast.net .

BOCCE BALL
Carey Saunders, 530-671-5155

Jack Schoen, 719-400-9830

_ Tuesdays 10:00. Played at Kingwood Park on Gray
Ave. We are looking for more participation so that
we can enter tournaments with other branches.

S‘IR%"B’OCC&: Bll

Yuba Clty and Marysville
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CARDS 5
Phil Higgason, 530-671-4042 S@R
Assistant, Phone /mmsms
Wednesdays 12:00-4:00. Played at different players’ houses each week.

SLOW TROLLERS
Fred Preston, 530-300-2125

Pat Dilling, 530-218-0641

> Slow Trollers

-8 February 7, 2022

The Slow Trollers had a fun day at New Bullards’ Bar Reservoir on February 17th.
Attendance was good , we had 6 boats for 12 people. Everyone caught some fish but the lake
was stingy on size. Rodney Jorgenson managed a big fish of 4 + pounds, for bragging
rights. We ate lunch together to tell of our great skills that have been honed over many years of
fishing. If you believe that you’re ready to join our club.

We meet first Monday morning of each month at the Moose Lodge at 9:00, coffee and donuts
are available. Come see what the BS is all about.

President Fred Preston
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PHOTOGRAPHY

Bob Engen, 530-845-8360
Richard Grant, 530-713-1919

The Photo Club is up and moving again. Our May 2022 meeting was held at the Dancing
Tomato in Yuba City. There were some issues with us being able to have our video lessons with
other parties around us. We decided to move our meetings where we can freely conduct our
meetings. | have confirmed with Tracy’s Diner that we can have the back room again, on the
2nd Tuesday each month at 9:00am.

The Photo Club welcomes all photographers from cell phones users to larger camera system
users. We have a breakfast and talk about cameras and local photography opportunities. We are
also going through a video series from National Geographical, Fundamentals of Photography.
Our next video in this series is entitled Let’s go to Work-Wildlife.

If you have any interest in photography, with a cell phone or a camera system, you are most
welcome to join us. We meet monthly on the second Tuesday at 9:00am at the Dancing Tomato,
by Sam’s Club in Yuba City. Please join us. For more information you can call Bob Engen at

530-933-9660 or Richard Grant at 530-713-19109.
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POOL

Bob Phenix, 530-790-0723

SIR’s Pool Club
Gold Rush Billiards . April 4, 2022

Mondays at 2:00 PM. Play at Gold Rush Billiards next to Papa Murphy’s Pizza on Gray Ave. Even if you never
played pool, come on out and learn. You’ll enjoy it.
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DINING OUT
Rich Dettmer, 530-755-4118

Assistant, Phone

We were dark for May thinking that SIR would be celebrating Lady’s Day at Hillcrest Plaza but
unfortunately there were not enough members able to pull that off. Coming up on June 8th
Dining Out members will be going out together at the Kenzo Sushi Japanese Restaurant, hosted
by Sir Gary Mitchell for the month. Because of the venue’s size, attendance will be limited to
20. We have some ideas for July and August. Marcello’s is one such place. More to follow on
that. If you and your wife or SO ae interested in joining our group, give me a

call (15307554118) or drop an email to me (CAPTRLD@SYIX.COM). As a member of the
Dining Out Activity you are not required to attend all outings and can pick and choose those
that sound like fun or interesting. We have a good time for sure! Here are a couple of examples
of our recent event at Sloughhouse in Colusa.
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GOLF REPORT

Dennis Dempsey, 530 487-3830

Pete Brennan, 530 674-7234

This note is to inform you that our
2022 Reno Golf Event scheduled
for the week of June 13th has been
officially cancelled due to not
enough of our members signing up
_ : for the event. Please advise your
e ‘:,; 2 BT & WA s membership at your next luncheon
Ery i BN AC S A8 28 S BEE " 2 B A or activities and in your newsletter.
 * " Peach Tree Golf and Country Club Thank you for you cooperation and
March 7, 2023 e support. We hope to hold this event
next year when more members

maybe interested in attending.
Mark Stuart
2022 State Golf Chair
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BICYCLING

Bil Craig, 530-763-5476

Gilbert Corchado, 530-434-6525

Greetings! We have a member in Spain hiking the Delarosa. We have had members on vacation. But whether
it’s a couple of us or a dozen, the group has so much fun together we want to share our joy with you. Spouses
and guests are always welcome.

Try it, you’ll like it!
Call for more information.

Contact: Bill Craig 530-592-6592 or Gilbert Corchado 530-434-6525.

TREASURER’S REPORT

Brad Johnson, 530-632-7943

The ending April balance: $5,070.95
The ending May balance: $5,100.35
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